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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
You asked:  
 
 
Please can you provide the total amount spent on agency temporary staff for the following financial 
periods and in the following categories: 
 
Staff 
Group 

Total agency 
spend 

Financial year 
21/22 

Quarter 1 
22/23 

Quarter 
2 
22/23 

Quarter 
3 
22/23 

Quarter 
4 
22/23 

Doctors 
      

Nurses 
      

AHPs 
      

HCAs 
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Please see below a table containing the information requested. This is in the format that it is recorded.  
 
Staff Group Total 

Financial 
Spend Year 
21/22 

Total 
Financial 
Spend year 
22/23 

Quarter 1 
22/23 

Quarter 2 
22/23 

Quarter 3 
22/23 

Quarter 4 
22/23 

MEDICAL AND 
DENTAL 

4,489,246   6,210,945   1,463,488   1,731,237   1,285,848   1,730,372   

NURSING, 
MIDWIFERY 
AND HEALTH 
VISITING 

2,405,604   4,278,863   1,014,783   1,110,319   1,044,835   1,108,926   

SCIENTIFIC, 
THERAPEUTIC 
AND 
TECHNICAL 

1,463,987    
1,652,915   

456,925  
 

  

444,128   417,865   333,997   

HEALTHCARE 
ASSISTANTS 
AND OTHER 
SUPPORT 
STAFF 

68,675   68,064   13,880  
  

15,326 9,224   29,634   

 
If you are not entirely satisfied with this response, please do not hesitate to contact the Information 
Governance Department via the email address provided.  If we do not hear from you within 40 days, we will 
assume that we have been able to accommodate your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
 

Tabitha Gardner 
Chief Finance Officer 
 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to: Information Governance Department, 
Wrightington, Wigan and Leigh NHS Foundation Trust, Suite 9, Buckingham Row, Brick Kiln Lane, Wigan, 
WN1 1XX. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information 
Commissioner for a decision at:  
 
www.ico.org.uk/foicomplaints 

https://newsletter.ico.org.uk/c/1lULiJkpZtGYaTIB9TL7Mum8O


 

 

The Information Commissioner’s Office  
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane  
Wilmslow 
Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
Helpline number: 0303 123 111 


